
Want to learn a new sport?   
Come play Field Hockey! 

 

WHEN?   Wednesdays March 8th and 15th and 22nd 2023 at 3:45-5:00pm  

WHO?   Any students in grades 4-7 in School District #71.  

WHERE?  The Vainer turf (by the track) 

WHAT ELSE?  Mouth guards and shin pads are required to play. Sticks and balls are 

provided  at the sessions.  

 

I look forward to seeing you soon!  If you have any questions email 

katie.leith-mills@sd71.bc.ca 


